
Commissioners, 

 

We realize that you are under a great deal of pressure to reconfigure the "inner 
city" districts you have drawn. However, please do not take the good work 
you've done with Northwest Austin and make it into a problem. 

  

Please consider keeping our neighborhoods west of MoPac and north of 2222 
together (Northwest Hills area, Jester Estates Area and Great Hills area).  Our 
communities are connected by shared common geography, school tracks, 
community history, wildlife issues and other pressing needs--many that are 
markedly different from neighborhoods on the other side of MoPac. The option 
of splitting Northwest Hills down Mesa Drive is particularly onerous to us. 

 

I do not support any proposed maps that split up our communities or split up 
individual neighborhoods within our communities.   

 

Thanks very much for your service. 

 

Elizabeth Christian 

 


